
　Shintec Hozumi Co., Ltd. accepted a total of six internship students 
from Nagoya ISEN College of Medical ＆ Welfare for work experience training 
during the following period.

① October 3rd (Mon.)～5th (Wed.): 3 students
② October 3rd (Mon.), October 18th (Tues.)～19th (Wed.): 3 students

　The purpose of the program was to learn about business operations and health 
 in companies and to understand the role of occupational health nurses. 
The participants were introduced to the activities of public health nurses and 
experienced workplace inspections.
In addition, at health events held in the company on October 5 and October 19, 
the students also had the opportunity to take blood pressure readings 
as a student-organized event.

　We would like to express our deepest gratitude to the students who visited our office and 
to Nagoya ISEN College of Medical ＆ Welfare.

October 2022

Shintec Hozumi accepted students
from Nagoya ISEN College of Medical ＆ Welfare

for Practical Training


	Sheet1

